

REPAC January Newsletter

- February 5th to 11th, 2023 is teacher appreciation week! On behalf of REPAC we would like to thank all of the Rosser staff for their hard work, dedication, and support they give to our children each and every day! Thank you!
- We had some funds left over from our playground project and have purchased a new slide in order to replace one that is starting to show some wear and tear. This replacement will take place sometime in the warmer months.
- The next REPAC fundraiser will be our annual Glenlea flowers and plants fundraiser! Online orders will open up on *January 30th*, *2023 until mid April* (more information coming soon!)
 Delivery date will be May 31st, 2023. This fundraiser will go towards an end of year field trip and celebrations for our students!
- We are looking to fill our Treasurers position for the next school year and are asking for anyone interested to please attend our next meeting or reach out to Fallon at fallon 333@hotmail.com.

"Great teachers empathize with kids, respect them, and believe that each one has something special that can be built upon."

-Ann Lieberman

Next REPAC Meeting
Thursday March 9th
6:30 pm
All are welcome!
Child care will be

available.